
Ione Memorial District 

Board of Directors 

Vacancy 
 

The Ione Memorial District is seeking potential 

candidates to fill a vacancy that has occurred on 

the Board of Directors. 

To be eligible, you must be a veteran residing 

within the Ione Memorial District boundaries (see below map).  

Potential candidates must be willing to attend monthly board meetings, work 

with other Board Members to establish policy and serve as needed. 

If you are interested in this position, please submit your Letter of Interest and 

Resume to the Ione Memorial District, either by mail to P.O. Box 53, Ione, 

CA 95640, or in person at the Ione Public Cemetery office at 500 S. Church 

Street, Ione. If you have any question, please contact Megan Buchanan at 

(209) 274-4936. 

 

Letters of Interest and Resumes are due no later than December 26, 2023. 
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